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01/05/2024  11:16:512024/0222/P COMMNT Vivienne Haynes 

as attorney for Mrs 

Rodgers

I object to the planning application because it constitutes overdevelopment of the site having a impact on my 

flat and garden, and

 * the likelihood that - even if a condition is imposed requiring the development to be kept combined with the 

adjoining former Stables house - it is likely that in due course a successful application will be made for the 

lifting of that condition.  This is reinforced by the fact that the applicant has already obtained a separate postal 

address for the Annex (54 Downshire Hill), different from the address allocated to the former Stables house 

(53 Downshire Hill).

 * Light pollution from the proposed skylights

 * Intrusion of the tops of the proposed solar panels over the top of the already very high wall between the 

application site and the garden of Hampstead Hill Mansions.
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